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KBRA Assigns AA+/Stable Rating on the State of Wisconsin
General Obligation Bonds of 2017 Series B

Kroll Bond Rating Agency (KBRA) last published a report updating its rating of Wisconsin’s GO
bonds on October 18, 2017. At that time, in addition to speaking with state officials, KBRA reviewed
the State’s new Annual Fiscal Report (budgetary basis) which was released on October 16, 2017;
reviewed the State’s most recent Audit of the Wisconsin Retirement System which was released on
September 28, 2017; and also reviewed the State’s 2017-2019 Biennium budget which was adopted
on September 21, 2017. This KBRA report is substantially the same as the October 18 report except
for minor updates related to the State’s having provided new information regarding the first two
months of Fiscal 2018. KBRA notes that this information indicates the State’s net receipts,
disbursements, and cash flow are tracking very close to expectations and budget.

To access the full report, please click on the link below:

State of Wisconsin General Obligation Bonds of 2017 Series B

If you have any difficulties accessing the report, please contact info@kbra.com or visit
www.kbra.com.
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